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R 301063 ITEM 

NO. ACTIONS O 00000 

Motion

/

Second
VOTE

330 Adopted as amended                       (R-2006-486) 

Selection of a Council President for the 2006


Annual Year

R 301063 7/4 Unanimous; 28M-vacant


331 Continued to December 6, 2005     (R-2006-454) 

Establish Short-Term Automated Refuse


Container Fee Schedule Effective December 1,


2005

6/4 Unanimous; 28M-vacant


332 Adopted with direction                   (R-2006-481)


Adopt the Schedule of Meetings for the City


Council and Standing Committees of the City


Council for January 1, 2006 through December


31, 2006

R 301064 7/1 Unanimous; 5-np; 28M-vacant


333 Returned to the City Manager       (R-2006-414)


Authorize Agreement with Overland, Pacific &


Cutler, Inc., to Provide Tenant Impact Report


Associated with De Anza Mobile Home Park


QUIT Q

*COMMENTS


Non-Agenda Public Comment:

PC-1:  Don Stillwell commented on the legislative responsibilities of the City Council.


PC-2:  REFERRED TO THE CITY MANAGER:  Noel Neudeck commented on the Horton Plaza


Skating Rink.


PC-3:  Hud Collins commented on the functions of the City Attorney and the Pension.


PC-4:  David Edick, Jr., commented on a case study regarding why Sister Cities matters.


PC-5:  Ron Boshun spoke on the subject of the actions of the City Council.


PC-6:  Jim Varnadore commented on the subject of off-agenda Public Comment.


PC-7:  Al Strohlein commented on the troubles in Pacific Beach.


PC-8:  Phil Hart wished the City Council Happy Holidays.


PC-9:  Kathleen Blavatt spoke on the subject of Redevelopment reorganization.


PC-10:  Laurie Black commented on her gratitude for and leadership of the City Council.


PC-11:  Remy Bermudez spoke on the subject of the status of the Chollas Creek Project.
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Council Comment:

CC-1:  Council Member Young wished to thank the people who support the City Council for their clear and


             thoughtful comments during their attendance at Council Meetings.


CC-2:  Deputy Mayor Atkins commented that on November 19, 2005, she was pleased to be able to celebrate the


100th Birthday of Azalea Park resident Miss Faye Rice, and wished to thank the Azalea Park Recreation


Center and the Azalea Park Community Association for hosting the event.  Deputy Mayor Atkins also


wished to thank members of the Urban Search and Rescue Team for their heroic efforts in the Gulf Coast


Region.

Non-Docket:

None

Deputy Mayor Atkins recessed the meeting at 11:48 a.m. to reconvene at 2:00 p.m.



